
12th October, 2021 

 

 
MEDIA RELEASE 

  
 

Incident on the Compound of Maritime Preservation Limited 
 

The Management of the Trinidad and Tobago Inter-island Transportation Company 

Limited (TTIT) wishes to advise all stakeholders of an incident that occurred on the 

compound of Maritime Preservation Limited today, Tuesday 12th October 2021. This 

matter is being investigated by the company. 

 

All stakeholders are therefore notified that this incident was not related to the Trinidad 

and Tobago Inter-island Ferry Service operations nor any of the vessels operating on the 

inter-island sea bridge, and as such operations are ongoing as scheduled.  

 

 


